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On Sunday, April 14, 2019, we organized a ceremony to officially present of the Wonmo Pyeongae 

scholarship 2019 scholarships to the beneficiary children. This ceremony brought together nearly 180 

people in the Yopougon Mamie Adjoua Temple (West Abidjan Province). 

 

This year, one hundred and eight children benefit from a grant ranging from 6,000 francs to 24,000 francs 

CFA. 

 

At the beginning of the meeting, the parents and the children gathered to listen to an explanation about the 

Wonmo scholarship by national leader. He mentioned that, this is a financial aid given by True Mother to 

support our children with their study and we should be grateful. 

 

Secretary General, Marius BOUGUHE invited the three personalities to honor to proceed to the 

presentation of Certificates. After that, our National Leader and others such as his Excellency 

YABOUDJRO Henoc continue the give the scholarship. 

 

The dignitaries expressed their gratitude for being associated with this important ceremony. They 

provided wise advice by inviting the children to make very good use of the scholarship received that day. 

 

Finally, they promised to make themselves available to support the efforts of the FFWPU Côte d'Ivoire in 

the school education of the children. 

 

The event ended with the closing prayer by Pastor YOVO Kokou. 

 

 
 

 


